
To participate in the admission selections to the Masters or 
Postgraduate Courses, candidates must complete the following 
procedures by the date set in the notice of the Course:

1. Connect to the University website http://delphi.uniroma2.it 
select STUDENT AREA and then
in the order: 

A) POST-GRADUATE COURSES> 1) MASTER / ADVANCED COURSES > 1) 
REGISTRATION TO THE MASTER / ADVANCED COURSES ADMISSION TEST> 
a) FILL IN THE APPLICATION> select the reference FACULTY and 
the Master or the Postgraduate course of interest identified 
with the "COURSE CODE" indicated by the specific announcement. 
(the code for the master in sonic arts program is PVO). At the 
end of the compilation of the application, a code called CTRL 
is released on the screen, of which it is absolutely necessary 
to take note before proceeding to print the application and 
the bulletin. This code will help solve any problems that may 
occur (reprint function and cancellation of the application).
If the bulletin is for an amount equal to € 0.00, the 
completed application must be printed and validated with the 
AUTH code on the bulletin generated together with the 
application.
If the call provides for the payment of a (non-refundable) 
selection contribution, it is necessary to:

2. Make the payment at the Unicredit agencies on the national 
territory. Use only and exclusively the payment slip generated 
when registering for the admission competition. It is also 
possible to pay online by credit card through the UniCredit 
Banca di Roma website (www.uniroma2.it> Students> Online 
Student Services> Payment of university fees> Unicredit.
Any other amount paid in any other form will not be valid for 
the purposes of this registration.

3. Reconnect online and validate the payment by also entering 
the contribution payment codes (CTRL - AUTH) provided by the 
bank;
It is absolutely essential to complete the validation to 
participate in the selection

4. Send the admission application, together with the 
documentation required for the selection, to the addresses of 
the Didactic Secretariat indicated in the announcement of the 
Course. If the number of applications exceeds the maximum 
availability of places indicated in the announcement of the 
course, admission will take place on the basis of scrolling 
rankings formulated by the Academic Board. Failure to enroll 
by the deadline will result in renunciation and subsequent 
candidates in the ranking will be admitted to the Course.



The list of admitted students will be published on the website 
http://www.uniroma2.it starting from the date indicated in the 
announcement of the Master.


